THE CHARLES DARWIN RESCUE PLAN

Dear Supervisory boatd,

The Chatrles Darin Rescue Plan located in Berlin, Germany sees great danger in letting
CDR fall in the hands of greedy people who are only interested in amassing cash at the
cost of our planet. We ask two simple questions: who will be responsible when Megatons
of buried CO, are suddenly released back to the surface of the Earth? Who will be out
there to pay the price? Until such questions can be answered in great detail, extreme
precaution should be practiced. Global warming started by industrial greed and will not
end by greed. In order to impose extreme caution onto the cutrently speculative CDR
effort, the Charles Darwin Rescue Plan proposes the following:

1. CDR should be an avenue for investing money and not making money. It should
be defined as an avenue for “giving back” and not “taking away.”

2. An international World CDR Bank should be founded in which money is
invested in CDR and Planet Earth. The bank will have measures to control,
monitor, diversify, and approve CDR activities by a nominated independent cote
of international experts. The bank will have to provide guarantees in the case of
future accidents caused by irresponsive CDR. The bank will guarantee that all
CDR profits are reinvested in the battle against global warming worldwide. The
bank will be the sole authority allowed to trade in CO, credits.

3. We recommend not putting all eggs in one basket. The hasty zealous rush to bury
CO,increases the risks in the future. We strongly advise that future risks are
diversified by promoting CDR methods that are safer (and therefore more
expensive).

4, Letus not repeat the same mistakes again.

We thank you for the opportunity to express our great concerns.
With Kind regards,

Dt. Meit Sussman

CEO

The Charles Darwin Rescue Plan

Helmholtz Str. 15

10587, Betlin

Germany

Tel: +49 015906790916

Email: the.charles.darwin.y@cue.plan@gmail.com
https:/ /www.thecharlesdarwinrescueplan.com






